
 
 
 
 
 

Taste of The Kingsway 2023 
Presented by Mantella Corporation 

 
Road Closure Notice 

 
 
Please be advised that the Kingsway BIA has been granted temporary street 
closures from the City of Toronto to hold the annual Taste of the Kingsway street 
festival. The closure includes:  
 
Bloor West from Prince Edward Drive to Montgomery Road 
Date of closure: Friday, September 8th, 2023, noon to Monday, September 11th, 
2023 01:00am 
 
Event Times: 
Friday, September 8th...................................... 6:00pm – 10:00pm 
Saturday, September 9th.................................11:00am – 10:00pm 
Sunday, September 10th....................................11:00am – 7:00pm 
 
Royal York Road, Prince Edward Drive and Montgomery Road will remain open. 
 
Please note that: 
• No vehicular traffic will be permitted inside the enclosed area, 
• There will be no in or out privileges except for Emergency and City staff 
vehicles. 
• No vehicles will be permitted to park on the street unless previously 
authorized by Transportation staff. 
• We will provide an unobstructed emergency lane at all times as determined by 
the City. 
• We are responsible to ensure all trash is cleaned up from the closure area 
during and upon completion of the event.  
 
The following streets will be closed from Friday, Sept 8th at 12:00pm to Monday, 
Sept 11th, 01:00am. 
 
• Thompson Ave – from Bloor St. to laneway 
• Brentwood Rd. North – from Bloor St. to laneway 
• Brentwood Rd. South – from Bloor St. to laneway 
• Cliveden Ave. – from Bloor St. to laneway 
• Humbervale Blvd. – from Bloor St. to laneway 
• Elsfield Road – from Bloor St. to laneway 
• Willingdon Blvd – from Bloor St. to laneway 
• Jackson Avenue – from Bloor St. to laneway 
• Grenview Blvd North – from Bloor St. to laneway 



• Grenview Blvd. South – from Bloor St to laneway 
• Wendover Road - from Bloor St. to laneway 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this application, please contact: 
The Kingsway BIA, 3029 Bloor Street West, Etobicoke, Ontario, M8X 1C5 
416-239-8243 or email: info@thekingsway.ca 


